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Across

1. Calculator button

4. Activity list

14. "Wheel of Fortune" 
purchase

15. Fetched item in a 
nursery rhyme

16. R-V link

17. Weaving together

18. Crowds

20. Venue of many 
Richard Petty wins

21. Have as a tenant

22. Beach sight in WWII: 
abbr.

23. Wrath, for one

24. Gas station brand 
name

25. November honoree

26. "__ again!"

28. Body image, for short

29. License to do 
whatever

32. Like outdoor theaters

34. Jazz saxophonist 
Coleman

38. Hank Aaron or Mia 
Hamm

40. "__ hoppen?!"

41. "Nice __ you!"

44. They go below 
signatures, briefly

45. They're served with 
spoon-straws

47. Final: abbr.

48. FedEx rival

49. Diet of Worms 
concern

50. More frail

53. Patron saint of 
astronomers

54. Action video device

56. Brian once of glam 
rock

57. The Bucharest 
Buffoon of '70s-'80s 
tennis

58. Farm butter

59. "Rescue Me" star

60. Salzburg pronoun

Down

1. Male soprano, of yore

2. Prominent enough to 
be noticed

3. Unpleasant thing to hit

4. Suggestive dance

5. Measure of site 
success

6. Project conclusion?

7. Some department 
stores

8. Key of Schubert's 
Impromptu Op. 90, No. 3

9. Have an effect on

10. Delicate handling

11. Indolent

12. Noted menace

13. Locations for many 
pipes

15. Bar-made beverage

19. Needing no Rx

22. Actress Grant

25. Part of a simple 
sentence

26. HUD corp. since 
1968

27. One for Monet

30. Fjord relative

31. Period

33. Highland turndown

35. Some middle-
schoolers

36. Six-Day War hotbed

37. Start of a phrase 
meaning "No great loss"

39. Manual 
transmissions?: abbr.

41. Distended

42. Soccer cheer

43. Transition from 
observer to actor

46. Shout across the 
Seine?

48. Sticker

49. Rocking toy, to a 
child

51. Number of vowels in 
"Deutschland"

52. They're not free of 
charge

53. __ John

55. 1959 hit with the 
lyric "Fight the fare 
increase!"


